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Schedule for  November - December 2013 

November 2 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  This will be our annual Pro-
spective Member event.  Speaker will be our club chaplain, Fr. Richard C. Williams. 

November 19 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

December 7 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

December  Annual Delchester Serra Club Christmas Mass and Social in lieu of  the December Officers 
and Trustees meeting.   Date and place to be decided at the November 2 meeting. 

Bring Prospective Members 

Our Saturday, November 2, meeting will have the 
added purpose of being our annual prospective 
members event. 
 
We will start with the 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of 
Charity church to be followed by our monthly club 
meeting.  Visitors will be able to learn about our 
goals, our programs, our activities, and our prayers 
as well as hearing our speaker, club chaplain, Fr. 
Richard Williams.   
 
In addition to our regular fare, we will have addi-
tional items at this meeting for our continental 
breakfast. 
 
Please try to bring at least one person or couple 
whom you think would appreciate a chance to join in 
our efforts. 

Christmas Mass and Social 

At our November 2 meeting, we will discuss and 
plan for our annual Christmas Mass and Social. 
 

Please come with your suggestions and consider 
whether you can host this special event at your 
home. 

Plans for Speaking Events 

At our October monthly meeting, Gerry Farrell, our 
Vocations Vice President, distributed a plan for the 
2013 - 2014 program year. 
 
This plan included projected speaking engagements 
at both parish Masses and at parish schools or PREP 
programs.   Delchester Serra Club members are as-
signed as liaisons with specific parishes and should 
be contacting pastors at those parishes to discuss 
these possible presentations. 
 
Gerry was clear that these programs are intended to 
help students and other parishioners think more 
about religious vocations among their own congre-
gations.   The presentations will also focus on prayer 
that all will be open to religious vocations both in 
their lives and the lives of those around them.   
 
Gerry also had some information which might be 
helpful for those club members who may be interest-
ed in giving these presentations.  Please consider the 
possibility of getting involved in this important work 
of our club. 


